
From: Garcia Santos, Norma
To: Podolak, Lori
Cc: McKirgan, John
Subject: Renewal: 650L Package
Date: Thursday, March 19, 2020 12:14:00 PM
Attachments: Scanned_Copy_650L_Renewal_SER_and_CoC.pdf

Good afternoon Lori,
 
Attached is a scanned and signed copy of the transmittal letter, CoC, and SER for the
renewal of the Model No. 650L package.  Note that this document has not been provided to
the registered users as today.  I will place the attached document as well as this email in
ADAMS.  The staff still needs to work on the details of adding the files in ADAMS correctly
and distribute the renewed CoC to the package users. 
 
I am currently working from home.  You can contact me by email or I can call you (please
provide a phone number if you need to talk with me).
 
Thanks for your understanding,
 

Norma Garcia Santos
Project Manager
Division of Fuel Management
Office of Nuclear Material
  Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
 
Telephone No.:  301-415-6999
Email:  Norma.Garcia-Santos@nrc.gov
 

mailto:Norma.GarciaSantos@nrc.gov
mailto:Lori.Podolak@qsa-global.com
mailto:John.McKirgan@nrc.gov
mailto:Norma.Garcia-Santos@nrc.gov


































